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I fully support the proposed rule changes and believe they are necessary to prevent abusive creditor
claims. It has been my custom to challenge undocumented creditor claims, especially those by debt
buyers, and I have found that in a very significant number the of cases there is no basis for the
submitted claim. Additionally, I often find that there are frequently issues upon discharge as to whether
or not arrearages have been cured and a judicial determination of such would be of great value to
consumer debtors.
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